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City Council Members,
I am writing to ask you to please reconsider your defunding the senior center! The center offers services that you
can't get anywhere else. Seniors depend on it for many reasons- support groups, inexpensive meals, physical
activities and support for caregivers are a few. This  society turns its back to us older generation too often, let's not
let Sebastopol be that kind of place. We're better than that!
Thank you,
Barbara Youngblood




